
 

 

 

April 22, 2022 

System Office Employees,  

The Drug Free Schools and Communities Act Amendments of 1989 requires that universities receiving federal 

financial assistance provide annual information on drug and alcohol use to promote healthy lifestyles and prevent 

the unlawful possession, use or distribution of illicit drugs and alcohol by all students and employees. 

The University of Alaska (UA) presents the following information about health risks associated with drug and 

alcohol use; university policies and sanctions; federal, state, local law and 

mailto:ua-ler@alaska.edu
https://uaf.edu/csrr/safety-prevention/biennial-review.php
https://uas.alaska.edu/policies/drug-free.html
https://www.uaa.alaska.edu/students/safety/drug-free-schools-notification.cshtml

